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The South Carolina Board of Pharmacy, at its September 29-30, 1999 
meeting, stated: The South Carolina Board of Pharmacy highly objects to 
internet, on-line, sites that have combination dispensing and prescribing 
services, based on public safety concerns. If the public so chooses to utilize 
Internet sites, the Board of Pharmacy recommends using the Verified Internet 
Pharmacy Practice Sites (VIPPS), a service site provided by the National 
Association of Boards of Pharmacy licensure. To  access  this  internet  site 
go to https://nabp.pharmacy/ then go to VIPPS. This site will have information  
on  valid   Telepharmacy   sites.   It   is   always   best   to  contact your 
healthcare provider, (Licensed Practitioner or  Pharmacist) before allowing 
additions or changes to any of your medications. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

45 

https://nabp.pharmacy/

